Morning Announcements

Wednesday, February 10, 2016
1. Today is a day 4 for Enrichment Study Hall.  
2. Any Juniors who want to be on the ballot for prom court should have their dues in by Friday.
3. ATTENTION JUNIORS:  The ACT will be here soon!  To help you prepare, Ms. Kennedy and Mr. Scheithauer will be offering three ACT prep sessions.  They will be held on each of the next three Wednesdays (February 10th, 17th, and 24th) from 3:30-4:30.  If you have questions, please see Ms. K or Mr. S.
4. Anyone considering joining the 2016 track and field team should attend a meeting today in the Commons during Enrichment Study Hall.  

5. There are two scholarships available for a student who is planning to pursue a degree in natural resources, conservation, wildlife or environmental protection.  Please see Lori if interested in these scholarships.

6. Reminder:  Learning Center will be Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday for the for the next three weeks.  There is no Learning Center tonight due to ACT Prep.
7. Drama Club will meet in Mrs. Giese’s room tonight.
8. Happy Birthday to David Howard today!
LUNCH
Fish Sticks

French Fries
Carrots

The Garden Spot

Peaches

Applesauce

Dinner Roll

